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Dear _____________:
My name is ________________ and I am the owner/operator of_______________, an agricultural flying service located in ________________________. We are aware that you have installed a tower on property located at latitude and longitude: ______________________.
The purpose of this letter is to express our sincere appreciation for your act of marking this tower as required by the Federal Aviation Administration. As you may know, federal law requires the marking of Meteorological Evaluation Towers (METs) between 50 and 200 feet tall with an above ground base of less than 10 feet in diameter located in rural areas. METs must also be logged into a database the FAA is currently developing. Communication towers between 50 and 200 feet tall with an above ground base of less than 10 feet in diameter located in rural areas have the option to either be marked or logged into this database.
The dangers that unmarked towers between 50 and 200 feet tall represent to pilots operating in low-altitude environments is beyond question. Given their height, color, location, and speed with which some of these towers can be erected, they are virtually invisible and undetectable, particularly to aircraft operating at high speeds. History has shown that, by the time they are seen, evasive action is of no use, and the results frequently involve a fatality. Marking the tower as you have done goes a very long way in minimizing this danger.
This critical safety act on your part may very well have saved a life. On behalf of myself and the entire agricultural aviation community, I say “thank you.”
Sincerely,
